
  

 

  
  
 
 
 
 
 
January 25, 2022 
 

AUSD Sunshine Proposal 

 

 
Dear Laurie Wray, CSEA President: 

 
The Azusa Unified School District sunshines the following article from the Collective Bargaining 

Agreement. 

 

● Article VIII – Evaluation Procedure 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Jorge A. Ronquillo 
Assistant Superintendent, HR 

 


